
 
 
 

Town of Conklin Zoning Board of Appeals – October 3, 2017 
 
MEMBERS  William Northwood, Chairman; Art Boyle, Elizabeth Einstein  
PRESENT:  Norm Pritchard, Tom Kelly, Paul Schofield, Hal Cole 
 
ABSENT:  Keegan Coughlin, Nick Vascello      
 
ATTORNEY:   
              
ALSO    
PRESENT:  Mary Plonski, Secretary 
   Willie Platt, Town Board Liaison 
                                     
VISITORS:  none 
    
 
7:00 P.M.      Chairman Northwood called the meeting to order 
 
 
Chairman Northwood explained to the board that there were no variances for the board to review and that the 
attorney would not be present for the meeting tonight. He suggested that the board discuss any issues it feels 
may need to be reviewed. 
 
 
Tom Kelly asked if anything had been done with the recommendation for changeable signs that was made 
from the Zoning Board to the Town Board.  Willie Platt explained that they are proceeding and there is a Public 
Hearing scheduled for later this month. 
 
 After a lengthy discussion on different topics, it was decided to research Solar Energy for our next meeting. 
      
 
William Northwood motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:10 pm.  All present board members approved. 
 
Next Zoning Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 7, 2017. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Plonski – Zoning Board Secretary   
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